
February 7, 2001

TO ALL HOLDERS OF
SOUTHWEST GAS CORPORATION'S
NEVADA GAS TARIFF NO. 6

Subject:  Revision No. 036 

Attached are revised tariff sheets filed in Advice Letter No. 382 applicable to
Southwest Gas Corporation’s (Southwest) Southern and Northern Nevada
Divisions.  The Public Utilities Commission of Nevada approved these sheets
and made them effective January 25, 2001.

The attached tariff sheets reflect the new policies implemented by Southwest
for (1) payment by credit card as an option available to residential and multi-
family complex customers; (2) notification of tenants in multi-family complexes
prior to disconnecting service; and (3) the prioritization of the restoration of
service to such multi-family complexes.

The following changes should be made in your copy of Southwest's Nevada
Gas Tariff:

Insert P.U.C.N. Sheet No.         Supersedes P.U.C.N. Sheet No.

    First Revised 340A     Original 340A
    Third Revised 358     Second Revised 358
    First Revised 362     Original 362
    First Revised 371     Original 371
    First Revised 372     Original 372

      

Jessie M. de los Santos
Supervisor, Regulatory Administration


